
Ready for a library leadership role?

Create a new future with Wayne State’s 
Workforce Development Scholarship

The School of Library and Information Science has partnered with the Detroit Area Library Network 
(DALNET) and the Suburban Library Cooperative (SLC), to offer eight $6,000 scholarships to 
paraprofessional employees of libraries within the cooperatives who are interested in pursuing their 
MLIS degrees starting Fall 2015. 
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8 New Students $1000

6
semesters

$6000
toward the 

MLIS degree

These scholarships will give each recipient $1000 
tuition remission per semester, over six semesters, 
while pursuing the 36-credit MLIS. 

Requirements to receive the scholarship include:
• employed by one of the participant library 

cooperative agencies
• undergraduate GPA of 3.0 or higher
• two years of relevant work experience
• admission to the WSU-SLIS MLIS program
• two letters of recommendation

institutions
 
distinct 
libraries/
branches

Applications due August 1, 2015

19 
62 

public 
libraries21 
Questions? Contact Matt Fredericks at mfredericks@wayne.edu 

or 313-577-2446
Visit http://slis.wayne.edu/library_workforce_development_scholarship.php 

for complete details on the application process.

JUN 3
on-campus

JUL 16
online

Information 
Meetings

RSVP at http://slis.wayne.edu/admissions/information-meetings.php


